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New OG21-reports on low-emission technologies

The Norwegian petroleum sector is going to reduce its GHG emissions with 50% by 2030. OG21 together with DNV have assessed technologies that could be important for

meeting the objective.

PUBLTSHED 6 JAN 2023

The new reports on low-emission technologies were launched at the OG21-forum November 16th, 2022.
The reports are available for downloading here:

e OG21's main report

e OG21's executive summary (in Norwegian)

e DNV report
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https://www.og21.no/siteassets/dypdykk-2022-lavutslipp/og21_report---low-emission-technologies_final_20221026.pdf
https://www.og21.no/siteassets/dypdykk-2022-lavutslipp/og21-rapport_lavutslippsteknologier_norsk-sammendrag_endelig-versjon_26102022.pdf
https://www.og21.no/siteassets/dypdykk-2022-lavutslipp/2022_low-emission-technologies-to-decarbonise-the-norwegian-petroleum-value-chain.pdf
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